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18 March 2020

To the Parents and Caregivers of Albury High School students.

We appreciate the high degree of anxiety regarding the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) and the effect upon
student's health and education.

Albury High School is following all directives from the NSW Department of Education and other government
agencies.

We will continue to maintain social distance with students and staff at school.

Teachers will continue to emphasise the importance of correct hand washing and hygiene procedures. We have
ensured that the students have access to soap and we have sufficient supplies in stock.

We encourage parents to also follow the directives from the Health Department to manage the spread by

1. Wash your hands regularly and thoroughly
2. Sneeze into your elbow or a tissue disposing of the tissue straight away and then washing your hands,
3. Stay home if you are unwell

Please keep your child at home if they are unwell. Students who become unwell during the day will be sent home.

We will continue to update our school community as we receive further directives from the Department of
Education.

You are also encouraged to look for the latest advice on the Department of Education website
http://education.nsw.gov.au which has handy quick links to advice on Novel Coronavirus.

Yours sincerely

Mr Damian Toohey~
Relieving Principal



